
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 15, 2017 at 8 pm at the Village Hall, 

209 Harbor Hill Road, East Hills, New York, the Board of Trustees of the Village of 

East Hills will hold a meeting and public hearing to consider Bill T3-2017, a proposed 

local law to provide fair and just fees to reinstitute expired building permits. 

 

BY THE ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

INC. VILLAGE OF EAST HILLS 

Donna Gooch, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 


